
 

  

27th  March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 

2024 LEAVERS’ HOODIES: HOW TO ORDER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to purchase a Class of 2024 Leavers’ Hoodie for your child, please follow 

the link below:  

  

https://shop.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/hoodie-parent-shop/9QVFSP 

 
The ordering system will be open until Wednesday 17th April 2024, and enables 

orders to be made directly with the company. No late orders will be accepted. We 

expect the hoodies to arrive at school in June.  
 

Please note that once ordered the jumpers cannot be exchanged for a different size so 

please ensure that you measure up!  We have a sample of a sized 9/11 hoodie in the office. 

Please pop in if you would like to have a look at it.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Amanda Lamy  

Headteacher 

https://shop.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/hoodie-parent-shop/9QVFSP

